
NEW SEASON 
REGISTRATION

We are so excited about the 
upcoming 2021-2022 dance season!

Registration starts on 
May 4th at 12:00 a.m. 

Visit our website for more information.

TakeFiveDance.com

PARENT MEETINGS
May 10-15th 

We designate a week in May to 
conduct mandatory parent meetings 

during your dancer’s class time. 

It is imperative that at least one adult 
from each family be at the meeting. 

Information regarding tickets, online 
purchasing, live-streaming, 

dress rehearsal and shows will 
be discussed. 
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Enriching Lives Through Dance

This month marks the 30th year of educating the West Valley. While many things look 
different from when we opened in 1991, many aspects have stayed the same. Our staff, 
dancers and Take Five community have proven to be the best around! We are so grateful 

for the memories that have been created over the past 30 years and we cannot wait for the 
memories that will be made in the years to come. 


